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To: Rumney Town Selectmen 
From: Paulette Bowers 
Date: 2/1/2018 
Re: Purple Heart Plates 
 
 
 
We have a resident who has been awarded a Purple Heart for his military 
service, so he qualifies to receive a Purple Heart plate for one of his motor 
vehicles. 
 
In recognition of his service, the State is no longer charging their portion of 
the Purple Heart plates. It is up to the Town’s Selectmen to decide if they want 
to follow suite and allow the Town portion of his motor vehicle registration to 
be free in recognition of his service.  
 
I am requesting the Selectmen to do so.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board adopted Policy on 2/5/2018 
                                                        See meeting minutes. 
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